
WELSH WEEK 
Monday 26th February to Friday 1st March 2024 

 

The children will be taking part in lots of Welsh 
activities during the week, including an art 

competition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be having our annual school Eisteddfod on 
Friday 1st March and children are welcome to come to 

school dressed in traditional Welsh costume, 
Wales rugby/football shirts or the colours of the 

Welsh flag on this day.  
 

Please keep an eye out on our website for photos of 
Welsh Week.  


